
February 29th, 2024 marks the next Leap Day, 
and East Windsor Community Services wants to 

mark the special occasion with a Leap Year Time Capsule!

 We are asking the East Windsor Community to 
write a letter, submit a photo, or add something small 

to commemorate the year. 
We will open the time capsule up on February 29th, 2028!

 Items can be dropped off to East Windsor Parks & Recreation
(25 School Street, EW) or the East Windsor Senior Center 

(125 Main Street, BB). All items must be received by 
Wednesday, February 28th. 

 Please no large items! Items that are acceptable: notes,
letters, cards, photos, newspaper clippings. 

No perishable items. 

Leap Year 2024
Fun fact: There is a 1 in 1,461 chance of being born 

on a leap day. Do you know any “leapers”??


